
Important 
Numbers 

 Elem. School 
467-2198 

 Elem. Office 
Ext. 2301 

 Elem. School 
Nurse         
467-8505 

 Elem. School 
Nurse Ext. 
2303 

 School Psy-
chologist Ext. 
2323 

 School      
Counselor        
x 2220 

Important Dates 

 1/2—School 
Resumes 

 1/14 Board of         
Education 
Meeting         
6 p.m. 

 1/21—Martin 
Luther King 
Day—No 
School 

 1/28—Half 
Day 11:30   
Dismissal 

 1/29–       
Character Ed 
Assembly   
8:30 a.m. 

 

 

Dear families, 

I want to take this opportunity to wish all our Deposit Elementary School families a 

happy and healthy new year. I hope your holiday was relaxing and filled with 

memories to cherish with family and friends.  

I love taking this time to reflect upon the wonders of the New Year. Watching   

children flourish with the guidance of the fantastic teachers at Deposit Elementary 

School is truly something special. While visiting classrooms, I observe children 

who are engaged and excited about their learning. I am very proud of the children 

and teachers at Deposit and I look forward to all the wonderful and exciting       

opportunities still to come in 2019! 

Looking ahead, I would like to ask our families to be mindful of re-establishing the 

necessary routines to ensure that students are in attendance and on-time each 

morning to get each school day off to a great start. In addition to morning rou-

tines, we also ask our families  to continue to be mindful of early dismissal habits 

as well. Although, afternoon appointments should be a minimal loss of              

instructional time, it can certainly affect a student’s performance. As always we 

appreciate your support with our strive to maximize our students’ instructional 

day.  

In addition, it is our building’s goal to maintain excellent records to ensure strong 

communication between school and home. In order to do this we are asking for 

your help. It is imperative that we have an up-to-date home phone number, cell 

phone numbers, and current email addresses. If you have recently had a 

change, please make sure to call the school and let us know of any updates.  

Thank you very much for your assistance.  

 

Happy New Year!   

Kelli Parsons, Principal 

 

 



We hope the kids enjoyed the movie, Prancer.  
  
In January, we are collecting Box Tops for Education and Campbell's Labels 
for Education.  You may send them in with your child at any time during the 
month.  The classroom that collects the most will win the Spirit Star for the month. 
Our school will receive 10 cents for each Box Top, so it's important to clip these all 
year long!  More detailed information will be sent home soon.  
  
The next PTO Meeting will be held on Wednesday January 9, 2019 @ 5:15 in the   
Elementary Library. We will be discussing the possibility of bringing back the ice 
cream social  in the spring. We will also be discussing the Basket Social that we   
normally do as well. Everyone is welcome to come to our meetings.   
  
We hope you all had a very nice break & we are looking forward to working with     
everyone in 2019! 

Baby, it’s cold outside! The weather will soon be 
frosty. There are times throughout the day that students are 
outside in the cold weather. Please make sure your child has the 
necessary items: a warm coat, a scarf, a hat and gloves. If you 
need help getting any of these items, please call Ms. Parsons or 
Mrs. Stanton.  
 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=hats+and+mittens&qs=n&form=QBIR&pq=hats+and+mittens&sc=8-16&sp=-1&sk=


Dear Families, 

We are now accepting orders for the 2018-2019 Deposit Elementary School    

Yearbook.   Reserve your copy today!  This year’s memory book will be in full   

color again!!!  The cost of each yearbook is only $16.00.  Please complete the 

form below, and return it with payment to your child’s teacher as soon as pos-

sible.  Please fill out a separate form for each child ordering.  If paying by 

check, please make it payable to “PTO/Deposit Elementary Yearbook.”  

(You may write one check for multiple books.)  Delivery of these memory 

books will be in June.   

Order yours today!  Don’t miss out!  Thank you for your support!  

Yearbook Order Form  
Please turn in this form, with payment, to your child’s homeroom 

teacher or to the Elementary Main Office.  Thank you!     

 
Student’s Name:____________________________________________ 

***Please fill out a separate order form for EACH child ordering.  Thanks!*** 

 

Homeroom Teacher: _______________________  Grade:__________ 

 

Number of Books Ordered: _____________________  @ $16.00 each  

 

Total Amount Paid: $_________________    ____Check  or   ____Cash 

---------------------------------------cut--here---------------------------------------- 


